Mariela Majaira Cendejas

107 High School Rd. Apt.303

Mabton WA. 98935

(509) 831-1345

February 27, 2008

Eva Contreras
Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic

1000 Wallace Way
Grandview WA. 98930

(509)882-3444


Dear Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic:

Thank you so much for taking the time to meet with me on February 26, 2008. I enjoyed visiting with you Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic and learning about the first hand operations of your business. It’s clear that your company is a virtual, growing organization, and I know that working there would be a rewarding experience.
I truly appreciate Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic’s participation in the Yakima Job Shadow program. Your involvement has allowed me to experience a glimpse of the occupation that I have chosen for a career. After spending a few short hours with you, on the job, I am more aware of the preparation and planning that must occur prior to graduating from High School. Our meeting was very rewarding and enlightening. Again, I am grateful for the time that you took out of your busy day to spend with me.
Sincerely,


Mariela Majaira Cendejas 

Job Shadow thank you letter 

Micheal Surmeyer-Portfolio &Job Shadow Administrator 

